
     

      Layla’s Dream  
       Every year we collect in honor of our former student, Layla Charette and 

her foundation, Layla’s Dream.  
 

     We will be collecting soft tissues starting February 10th, 2025 
through February 28th, 2025 

 
                             
 
 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
 

Please send in all items with your child to Mrs. Friedland for 

collection. Email any questions to 

andrea.friedland@cumberlandschools.org 

 
Thank you in advance,   

 PBIS and CSA  

mailto:andrea.friedland@cumberlandschools.org

